
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Please see below this week’s updates from school. 

Hodgson@90 

I hope anyone who has driven past school has seen the banners advertising our Hodgaon@90 event on Saturday the 

10th of June.  All students have been given a flyer to take home and share with anyone who would like to come 

along.  It is an open house event between 14.00 and 17.00 and there will be food, music, and memorabilia.   

Wyre Youth Mayor 

I would like to wish a massive congratulations to Zachary Shaw in year 10 who has been sworn in as Wyre Youth 
Mayor- it was a lengthy application and interview process so well done for getting through that and we're looking 
forward to seeing where your new role takes you!  
 
Apprenticeships 
 
Any Year 11's still considering an apprenticeship route but not found the right one, there are lots of vacancies on our 
Year Group Teams channel- have a look there and get in touch with Mrs Foley if you need more help. 
 
College Consent Forms 
 
Thank you to the Year 10 parents who have already completed the College Visits Consent form- please look for the 
email from Mrs Foley sent last Friday for the full details- we're really looking forward to taking our students out to 
see what could be their next step after Hodgson! 
 
School Day Consultation 
 
Thank you to all parents who responded to the consultation regarding the proposed amendments to the school day 
from September 2023.  I can confirm that, with effect from the new academic year the school day will run from 
8:35am to 3:05pm.  We are currently working with transport providers, along with Baines School who are taking a 
similar action, to ensure that suitable transport to and from school is available.  This will include altering the school 
bus times at the end of the day. 
 
Sporting Achievements 
 
The year 7 girls became Wyre and Fylde Champions after beating Cardinal Allen in the final 2-1! The year 8 and 9 girls 
will also play in the finals against Lytham after half term as they also look to become Wyre and Fylde Champions. 
 
Following on from the Lancashire Cup Final, the year 10 boys won the Wyre and Fylde Cup beating Carr Hill 2-1 in the 

final. The year 11 boys finished runners up in the Wyre and Fylde Cup narrowly losing to Cardinal Allen 5-4 in an end-

to-end game. 

Half -Term 

I hope you all have a happy half term break.  School will reopen at the usual time on Monday the 5th of June. 


